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Your submission for this review:

To the Proper Officer, We are writing in response to IPART's 2025 methodology paper on independent market monitoring of
the ECEC sector. We noted that IPART proposes qualitative data would likely be needed to help measure retention of
educators in the sector (page 30). UWU may be able to assist, and facilitate IPART speaking with UWU members who wish to

share their experiences working in the sector and on the issue of retention. If further information is needed, please contact
I Unitcd Workers Union, at





